
         Anthony Reeves 
          
          
          
          
 

         27TH February 2023 

 

Ref:  WBC LPR Regulation 19 Objection. 

 

Dear Sirs,  

I have lived at this address since  but this latest development between 1500 to 2500 houses to 
be built opposite to where I live is like adding another town to the already encroached area and feel 
it is totally unsustainable.  
I am writing in to object to say No to Thatcham NE Development as the plans presented as I find 
them unsound, for the following reasons: 
 

• Increased traffic  flow - this is already over stretched especially getting onto Foxglove Way 
especially  in the mornings, there are tail back from the existing estate, and during schools 
runs, this new development  will only exhaust the situation even further, as there are no 
plans to relieve this road or others. 

• Healthcare - Thatcham  Healthcare Service is already well over stretched, not being able to 
get a Doctor’s  appointment for over 6 weeks,  again I cannot see strategic healthcare 
planning  within this newly proposed development. 

• Impact on the Environment – Building on Greenfield sites which are classed as “Natural 
outstanding Beauty” and causing detrimental impacts to legally protected wildlife. 

• Where is WBC plans for reducing pollutant gases on the carbon footprint, supporting this 
development will surely make the situation worse. 

 
I trust these points will be seriously considered. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 Anthony Reeves 
 

 




